Peter Zenneck

March 8, 2018

Camdern Planning, Camden Council
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street, London WCITI 9JE

Re: Ro

F Extension at 8 floor, 21 John Sweet REF: 2018/0509/P
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am witing to lodge an objection i the 8™ floar level roof extensi
(WM 2BE).

i at 21 John Sireer

The extension is detrimental to 21 Jobn Street, s Grade 1 listed building,

sts
ot is mot in keeping with the surrounding e
sard the appearance and character of t

*  The existing building 1 already the

sture ont Joho and Doughty Steeets
roof extension to the 8% 4

el

Binomsbury

mews houses. It does not sat
Conservation Area,

o the extension will be
where the
* The windows on the north clevanon {overocking Roger
Street - purticudardy problematic for the flats at 1A Doughty Streef),
»

il only provide the absolute minamum floor area fo
with the facade of a list

Hear building in is Ge

an exirz Hoor @ what is already

*  Planning granted in 2012 specified “no addifional built form should be added™
Aleeady the owner: Aded to the useahle haildi . The building did not
criginally have terraces to These wers geanted i 2014
{retroactvely) when the green o three ta the detriment of
the proposed undisturbed eco system.

have

-t for thie reasons mentionad above n for exrension should not be

granted.

Stncerely,

Peter Zenneck



